
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Urgent Enforcement Actions in Relation to the (Allegedly) Illegal Road and Seawall
Construction as well as Mangrove Destruction in Barangay Calategas

1 message

Gilbert Gonzales <asecfosl.denr@yahoo.com> Fri, Aug 13, 2021 at 1:50 PM
Reply-To: Gilbert Gonzales <asecfosl.denr@yahoo.com>
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
Cc: DENR Head Executive Assistant <hea@denr.gov.ph>

Referred herewith for appropriate action is the letter addressed Atty. Grizelda Mayo-Anda and Atty.
Regina Nella Dioso, Executive Director and Legal Officer respectively, of the Environmental Legal
Assistance Center, Inc., from the EnP Neil V. Varcas, MENRO of the Municipality of Narra in
Palawan, which pertains to the abovementioned subject. 

Thank you. 
  


---
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